
Referees, 

 

A few updates for you: 

 

#1 - The Ohio Pandemic Unemployment Assistance portal is now open:  

https://pua.unemployment.ohio.gov/Claimant/Core/Login.ASPX.  You've got 

nothing to lose since you earn income as an independent contract/1099, 

so give it a shot! 

 

#2 - You should have received an email from USAV with their Task Force's 

"Return to Play" Guidelines.  If you didn't, it's available here:  

https://www.ovr.org/docs/Return%20to%20Play.pdf 

 

#3 - As soon as I can get things set up -- sometime in the next two 

weeks -- we'll be hosting another round of virtual meetings.  Based on 

the feedback from our last calls, you'd like to hear from some leaders 

in our officiating industry.  I'll get some folks lined up to join us 

for a Q&A. 

 

Stay safe as we start to re-open businesses & activities -- we need to 

keep adhering to guidelines & taking appropriate precautions.  It'll 

feel good to start getting back to some sense of normalcy! 

 

Feel free to reach out if you need anything.  Hope your are all well, 

 

Brian 
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